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December 11, 2024

Impact of Postal Disruption on Year-End Property Tax and Utility Reminders

Due to the ongoing disruption to Canada Post mail services, the City of Parksville will not be mailing the regular
property tax and utility final reminder statements, which serve as a reminder to residents to remit payment of
outstanding balances on their property tax and utility accounts. This disruption impacts about 580 utility accounts
from a total of 6,000, and 250 property tax accounts from a total of 7,440.

By statutory requirement, any outstanding utility account balances after December 31 will transfer onto the
property tax account as arrears taxes. Current taxes become arrears taxes and arrears taxes become delinquent
taxes as of January 1 and will incur daily interest.

Please note in future years, the City of Parksville will not mail reminder statements prior to year end. Reminder
statements will be sent in July only.

For more information or to receive an electronic copy of the 2024 reminder statement, contact:
Finance Department
City of Parksville
cashier@parksville.ca
250 248-6144
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For more information:
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications
communications@parksville.ca
250 954-3073

The City of Parksville is located on the traditional territory of the Coast Salish Nations,
home to the Snaw-Naw-As First Nation and the Qualicum First Nation.
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